
January 26, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. Glen Lynch 

Over the Shoulder 

Box 34163 

Los Angeles, CA 90034 

 

Dear Mr. Lynch: 

 

Per our recent conversation, I have enclosed a copy of James J. Angleton’s 1978 testimony to the 

House Select Committee on Assassinations. 

 

I hope this is helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


